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A meeting regarding the level of realization of projects and activities of Mostar City land administration
sector was held in premises of City administration on 27 January 2023. At the meeting participated Mr.
Željko Obradović, Director, Mr. Sead Hadžić and Mr. Denis Tabučić, Assistant Directors and RERP
Project consultant Mr.Edin Hadžiosmanović on behalf of the Administration, City Mayor Mr. Mario
Kordić, Mayors Advisor Mrs. Radmila Komadina and officials of the geodetic service on behalf of the
City administration, as well as project contractors.

Harmonization of cadastral and land registry data is currently the most important project in City of Mostar
land administration sector, but there are noticeable delays in the planned activities realization, especially in
the part of review of the blueprints of apartment units. Considering that, at the meeting was agreed to
strengthen capacities within city services in order to realize planned activities as soon as possible.

The projects regarding public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land,
utility cadastre and address register were also started in the area of City of Mostar.
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